CORONAVIRUS INFORMATION FOR BACKWELL RESIDENTS
Many of our members are likely to be concerned about the Coronavirus situation.
Backwell Parish Council has established a new section on its website which can be reached via the following link:
https://www.backwell-pc.gov.uk/coronavirus-information/
The BRA Committee is supporting the Parish Council as appropriate, and we hope members will be able to assist friends and neighbours if the need arises.
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